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          Question No: 268  
Screen Australia 

Hansard Ref: Pages 17-18, 24/03/2017 

  
Topic: Screen Producers Australia – Date of meeting 

Senator Bilyk, Catryna asked: 

Senator BILYK:  Has anyone in the department met with Screen Producers Australia since those 
comments were made? 
Dr Arnott:  Yes, the department meets regularly with members from Screen Producers Australia. 
Senator BILYK:  When did you meet with them after those comments were made and reported 
on 28 February? Can you give me the dates that somebody met with them? 
Dr Arnott:  I would have to take the precise dates on notice. 
  
Answer:  

The question was answered by Mr Richard Eccles, Deputy Secretary, page 22 of the Hansard 
refers. 

  


